

March 16, 2018

Mr. Craig Hare Director EMS & Fire Administration 12490 Ulmerton Road Largo, FL 33774

Subject: EMS Medical Control Board Membership

Dear Mr. Hare,

On behalf of Palms of Pasadena Hospital, I formally request consideration to join the EMS Medical Control Board in the position vacated by Sharon Hayes who recently left Pinellas County. In addition, I would like to designate Glenn Saldanha, new COO of Palms of Pasadena Hospital, as my alternate.

Enclosed is a short bio for myself. Thank you for your attention and I look forward to serving the community in this capacity.

If you have any questions, I can be reached via cell phone at (502)682-8076.

Best regards,

Jake Fisher

JF/cmtl Enclosures (2)